
From: Guadalupe Carrasco
To: Jeffery Robertson (jlrobertson@blm.gov); james_amos@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Amanda Trujillo; Robert Grubbs
Subject: Foster Eddy #14 (Closure)
Date: Monday, August 18, 2014 11:28:52 AM
Attachments: Foster Eddy _14.pdf

Jeffery/Jim,

Attached is  a copy of a Closure Request for the Foster Eddy #14 release that occurred on December 31, 2013. 
 Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thanks!

Lupe Carrasco
Environmental Coordinator
Concho Resources
Cell: 575.725.0787
Office: 575.748.6933
gcarrasco@concho.com

2208 W. Main St.
Artesia , NM 88210

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged.  If you are
 not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
 review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited. 
 If you received this email in error,  please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from
 your system.  Thank you.
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